Heath Hilyard

From: Neal Sullivan <nealak6761@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 7:24 PM

To: Heath Hilyard

Subject: Hb338

Please don't send this bill forward. We live on a very fixed income. And the seniors of this state has made Alaska our
home. | would like to remain here. If the cities and boroughs reduce the amount of exemption. Oh by the way we voted
a couple of years back to cap it at 350000.00S. It will force a lot of out of Alaska to states we can live cheaper. Neal
Sullivan born in the territory of Alaska

Sent from my iPad



